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Mary O'Neill
MLA St. Albert

Chair, Standing Policy Committee On Health and Community Living

October 31,2003

Gary Bajaj
BITNETS Inc.
44 St. Thomas Street
St.Albert, AB
T8N 6N8

Dear Gary,

Congratulations to you and your staff on receiving the St.Albert Chamber of Commerce's
InfoTech Award.

Your service in our community is extraordinary. I am pleased to add my personal
congratulations to the chorus of others who are proud to have you conduct business in
St.Albert.

On behalf of the Government of Alberta, I salute you as arecognized leader among small
businesses in our province who contribute significantly to the economic engine of
Alberta.

Sincerely,

Mary O'Nei l l ,  MLA
St.Albert
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